
ST MARY’S RC PRIMARY SCHOOL AND NURSERY 
NEWSLETTER – 4th FEBRUARY 2022 

 

SCHOOL NEWS 
This week in Key Stage 1 it has been Art and DT week.  The children have been practising 
their printing and repeating pattern work.  Here are some examples of their fabulous 
work:- 
           
 
            
 
    
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

SAFER INTERNET DAY 

Next week is Safer Internet Day, children will be learning about how to stay safe online 
using our whole school theme of ‘SMART’.  Following this, we will be sending out a 
weekly top tip each week on our newsletter, which will include up to date advice on the 
latest apps.  Ahead of next week, we have attached parent’s guides for online safety for 
you to talk to your child about this important topic.  
LIFE EDUCATION VISIT 
The Life Education Team will be visiting St Mary’s after half-term on Tuesday 22nd and 
Wednesday 23rd February 2022.  Our children look forward to these annual workshops 
which focus on emotional and physical health and wellbeing.  This year, the Life 
Education Team will be selling pencils and bookmarks at £1 each. 

  



FEBRUARY HALF-TERM 
School closes next week on Thursday 10th February 2022 at 3.20 pm for February half-
term with Busy Kids After School Club available until 5.15 pm.  School reopens on 
Monday 21st February 2022 at 8.40 am for Breakfast Bagels and Breakfast Club will be 
available from 8.00 am.  We wish you a fun and enjoyable February half-term. 

WEEKLY AWARDS 
STAR OF THE WEEK 
Nursery – Ella Raby 
Reception – Ryker Hatch-Murdock 
Year 1 – Lola Holland 
Year 2 – Freddie Mellor 
Year 3 –  Ethan Hatch-Murdock 
Year 4 – Dominic Johnson 
Year 5 – Levi Franks 
Year 6J – Dylan Lord 
Year 6K – Serena Raby 

 

ATTENDANCE 
Here are our attendance figures for this week.  The winning class 
will receive £10 for class treats. 
Reception                               92,9%                                                                     
Year 1                                      95.8%                                       
Year 2                                      96.3% (Winner) 
Year 3                                      89.5% 
Year 4                                      91.2%                                           
Year 5                                      94.8% 
Year 6J  (Mrs Jackson)          93.5% 
Year 6K (Mrs Knowles)         88.7% 
 
Weekly Overall School Attendance is 92.9%   

 
 
 
 
 

 

BIBLE QUOTE OF THE WEEK  

 

 
 

Romans 15:7 

 

 


